
By District Lieutenant Governor Malaak 
Jadallah

1

Malaak’s September
Newsletter



2

Table of Contents 
OTC…….………………………………………...3

Kits……………………………………….………4

Required Forms………………………..5

Governor’s Letter…………….………..6

Updated Information…..…………. 7

Info Flyer for Secretaries..……....8

Fall Rally & Joint Service Project 

Guide………………………………….….9

Crestwood Servaton……………….10

Monthly Fundraising Ideas……11

KCI Office Hours…………………………12

Erika’s Lighthouse……..….………….13

Youth Opportunities Fund..….….14

Trick or Treat for UNICEF……….15

Contact Information………………....16



3

OЦcer Training Conference 

Hi everyone! I am excited to announce that 
our OTC will be held on September 30th from 
10:15am-1pm at the Kennedy Library. For those of 
you who are not familiar with OTCs, it is an event 
for all Club Officers to gain necessary leadership 
skills and training for the term. I am inviting you 
all to join and learn more about your roles and 
ask any questions you have! Along with this, we 
will be having a service project at the OTC. Since 
the Governor’s Project is focused on Key Club 
Serves Kids, I ask you all to bring gently used 
toys so we can donate them to a local orphanage. 
We will also be making letters and origami for 
the kids. More information will be sent out in a 
separate email, for now please fill out this 
required form for the upcoming OTC. Thank you 
and I look forward to seeing you all!   

https://forms.gle/8pmC6XYZFYNREPmaA
https://forms.gle/8pmC6XYZFYNREPmaA
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Kits 
These are some helpful kits that I recommend you 

take advantage of ! We have provided ideas and 
information to help guide you for this service year. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gW96-BYI_4MDj88n3JzpCnh9oXCT0nMj/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFjltnJKAA/Rwyyal2cVzGzAulhpplOUQ/view#1
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFjjYNQJfk/0IQf2WEJvyN2QW8kR1YdhQ/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SWQf4ULoq5aFjmZeC_SRwa04kDpOIzm3/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zvE7s9lsP5dCEL1lIVfQw8-11QU5cIbP/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFqB4DAOQg/0Mb6FWpPuWOIew5vU_-8DQ/view
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Required Forms 

For club secretaries : ERF 
ERFs, or election report forms, give the district board your 
club board’s contact information so we can continue to 
reach out to you. Please submit by October 15th if you 
haven’t submitted one in June!
Google Classroom Code (Secretaries Only): 
uh4quvp
______________________________
For Club Treasurers: TRF
Treasurer Report Forms are due at the beginning of each 
month (October 1st). They give our district treasurer 
information on your club’s financial status.
Treasurers, join this remind if you haven’t already!

Here is a division map It shows which 
divisions have what schools. Our division is 12!
----------------------- 
For club secretaries : MRF
Monthly Report Forms give the district board information 
on what your club has been doing in the past month. The 
September MRF is due October 1st.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeb95TpoYxIJWSStOlkGLRwdjlmEQazA7tS5xHVIeIf8PXszA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf1ZAuR3CDgmV3II6ReBzyIiygSIQyQgg4q1UWwSk1fNNG7KQ/viewform
https://www.remind.com/join/midkcitr
https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?mid=1NtBzFH6JUQptDBuywxsRKXQC2_pX37Si&ll=43.35411504851245%2C-85.91649990028347&z=6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe36WC7u9VQgQMhZWbCnj4F_OF19UdkkEJcnbDZL0dJ_yOH7Q/viewform
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Governor’s Letter 
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The International Dues amendment 
at ICON did not pass, hence the dues will 
remain at $7 for this service year. 
District dues are $7, MIDKCI Dues Total: 
$14. It is important to look at this to 
understand where your dues are going 
and when the deadlines are for the dues. 
The Membership dues guide will give 
you information on how to submit your 
club dues.

Press on the District Directory to 
know more about the MIDKCI. You 
will get to know more about each 
district member and their contacts 
along with their goals!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SquptH_5iHT_TF7Y-gFOFiZ3oGlk-2B_/view
https://www.mikeyclub.org/_files/ugd/c2912d_b108c4016c1d420994020f2970fccd62.pdf
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Info Flyer for Secretaries

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFtZc2Nw7A/gQDUZAlRNPRhSuUMTZI78w/view
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Fall Rally

Fall Rally is one of the Michigan District of 

Key Club's state-wide events where Key Clubbers 

from all over the state gather to train, make new 

friends, complete service projects, and grow as 

leaders. Our Fall Rally will be on November 4th 

at Lakeshore High School (5771 Cleveland Ave, 

Stevensville, MI 49127) and the theme is Happy 

Carnival! Registration will be coming soon.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OwDa_Amgs2NL2UG61utXZ7SLsW1kSOzX/view?usp=sharing
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Crestwood Servathon

Crestwood High School is hosting a 

“Servathon” for our Division 12! It will be held at 

Crestwood High School (1501 N Beech Daly Rd, 

Dearborn Heights, MI 48127) on November 11th, 

2023. Please look at the google form for more 

details and fill out the Servation Sign up.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfUOw6OLvnPfSM_bGzvUmcScsDVlj2Xme9IcteaO57rAAhREg/viewform
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Monthly Fundraising Ideas

All treasurers are recommended to host 1 

fundraiser in the month of September

- Here is the link to Aswathy's Monthly 

Fundraising Ideas

We would love it if you can send Aswathy 

pictures of your fundraising event with a 

description!

 - Email: treasurer@mikeyclub.org 

- Instagram: @mikeytreasurer

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1MxIiiXTY_IoWDzjNy1BYmtIyW7dXqndOjob14NQlCZY/edit#slide=id.g2570fc3c320_0_11
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1MxIiiXTY_IoWDzjNy1BYmtIyW7dXqndOjob14NQlCZY/edit#slide=id.g2570fc3c320_0_11
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KCI OЦce Hours 

Need someone to talk to? Have questions about Key Club 
International? Come to Office Hours! It is crucial to take 
advantage of the office hours and clarify any questions or 
concerns you may have. Our International Board is thrilled 
to help out in any way they can! So please do not hesitate 
to reach out.

International President and Vice President Office Hours:
The International President and Vice President will be 
hosting virtual office hours twice each month, beginning 
September 5th and 19th from 9 -10 PM EST

International Trustee Office Hours:
Emily’s office hours will take place bi-weekly on Mondays 
at 8 PM EST/ 7PM CST, beginning on September 4th!
Access Zoom meetings through the links below!

The password for both meeting links is “keyclub”.

Pres and VP                                   Trustee

https://kiwanis-org.zoom.us/j/83090171521?pwd=RjYwMmNlWDNVTXZnbmsrVUt5NHVodz09#success
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79868826535?pwd=AlMYxuZtKbsNbobRMOUQaD0VO0fgM9.1#success
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Erika’s Lighthouse: GVTSP WEEK

Erika’s Lighthouse, a nonprofit committed to 
providing hope to people suffering from 
depression, hosted their Give Voice to Suicide 
Prevention Week from September 11th-15th. On 
each of these five days, they posted five different 
challenges that Key Clubbers could follow along 
with to support and raise awareness for positive 
mental health. These challenges were posted by 
Key Club International (@keyclubint) on their 
Instagram. If you didn’t get the chance to 
participate in the week’s activities, you can still 
access Erika’s Lighthouse’s resources for the event 
here. 

https://www.erikaslighthouse.org/
https://www.keyclub.org/events/suicide-prevention-week/
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Youth Opportunities Fund

The Youth Opportunities Fund (YOF) grant is

available for Key Clubs in good standing to apply

for support with a service project. A Key Club in

good standing means that the club's yearly dues

must be paid before you can qualify to receive a

grant from the Kiwanis Children's Fund.

The service project that you use the YOF funds for

must meet certain requirements in order to qualify,

which you can learn more about here.

Applications for the first funding cycle will be due on

October 15th of this year, and Key Club International

will decide which clubs receive grants a month later.

The final report will be due by December 31st, 2024.

For more information about deadlines and how to

apply for a grant, click here.

https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/
https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/
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Trick or Treat for UNICEF

Start Strong: Zambia is UNICEF’s campaign to help 

provide Zambian children in need with proper 

healthcare, nutrition, and learning opportunities. 

Traditionally, Key Clubbers have participated in 

Trick or Treat for UNICEF to raise money and 

awareness for this nonprofit organization. You can 

continue the tradition by encouraging your club 

members to go door-to-door on Halloween night to 

ask for donations instead of candy. You can also help 

your community’s Builders Club by taking them 

trick-or-treating too.

To learn more about how you can participate in Trick 

or Treat for UNICEF, or to find other fundraising ideas 

for UNICEF, click here.

https://www.keyclub.org/start-strong-zambia/
https://www.keyclub.org/news/make-an-impact-trick-or-treat-for-unicef/
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Contact Information 

@ltgdiv12

ltgdiv12@mikeyclub.org

(313) 652-6531


